UNITED STATES COAST GUARD MARINE SAFETY UNIT HOUMA/MORGAN CITY

MARINE SAFETY INFORMATION BULLETIN

MSIB 042 - 19 Date: October 25, 2019

Potential Closure of Houma Navigational Canal Floodgate

There is a strong potential that the Houma Navigational Canal (Bubba Dove) flood gate will be closed by
the Terrebonne Parish Levee and Conservation District afier 16:00 on October 25, 2019, due to the
anticipated development of Tropical Depression Seventeen. The closure will restrict access to Houma and
the GIWW from Terrebonne Bay/GOM. Anticipated closure of the floodgate will last from 16:00 October
25, 2019 to approximately 07:00 October 26, 2019.

During this time, all mariners are urged to use an alternate route. For the most up to date information, visit
http://tled.org/mobile, like Terrebonne Levee & Conservation District on Facebook or follow on Twitter
@TerrebonneLevee.

All hurricane informational documents will be posted to Homeport and may be accessed via the following
link: https://homeport.uscg.mil/port-directory/houma

Owners, operators or agents should direct questions to the Marine Safety Unit Houma Duty Officer

at (985) 665-2437.
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